
VGTHOG Legal Defense Fund

At the July 16th VGTHOG meeting, it was revealed that there are current and potential threats to
hangar owners and tenants at KVGT airport in regard to land leases. A legal defense fund has been
set up. This fund will be used to pay legal and other fees associated with any formal action taken on
behalf of VGTHOG. If you want to donate to the fund, please do so in this way.

Make checks payable to: “the FLIGHT & COMMERCE law firm IOLTA.”

Please include your name, mailing address, phone number, and email address.

Send to this address:
the FLIGHT & COMMERCE law firm
Attorney Jeffrey Lustick, Esq., Trustee

Nevada State Bar No. 17092
200 Hoover Avenue, Unit 2013

Las Vegas, NV 89101

All donations are considered contributions made on behalf of the VGT Hangar Owners Group,
which is a client of the firm - the FLIGHT & COMMERCE law firm. Funds are being held in a
common trust account of the law firm established at Nevada State Bank, Las Vegas Bridger
Branch, in full compliance with the Nevada Rules of Professional Conduct.

No funds will be disbursed from the trust account without the joint approval of the attorney-trustee
and the VGT Hangar Owners Group Board of Directors. The attorney-trustee will maintain a
professional ledger of all donations and will provide periodic reporting to the Board or upon request.

Jeffrey A. Lustick, Esq.
Aviation & Business Law Attorney
Arizona License # 038472
Nevada License # 17092
Washington License # 27072

the FLIGHT & COMMERCE law firm
Nevada Headquarters Office
200 Hoover Avenue, Unit #2013
Las Vegas, NV 89101
Voice/Text/Pics: (702) 219-9290
Website: www.Lustick.com

http://www.lustick.com/

